
Window Vendor Change

As of September 27, 2013 we were forced (not by choice!) to find a new window supply company. We are 

lucky enough to have Alpine windows (a local window company) agree to distribute to us. This is a 

timely process though, resulting in some lengthy lead times for some of our windows, until we are all set 

up with them. There are also a few windows and sliding glass door sizes that are no longer going to be 

available or are going to be special order only.

We strive to have as many parts that are “OEM” (original fitting) parts as possible. We are going to be 

getting set up with Alpine Windows until around Oct. 7-11 and should be able to place an order with them 

for any sizes you may need ordered or that we have run out of as soon as the set up process is complete. 

Alpine thankfully has only an 8 day lead time, which is going to be helpful to getting any windows 

needed in sooner than later. Also, any quotes given on window pricing in the past are no longer valid. If 

you need any new pricing please contact us here at the store after Oct. 11th, just to be sure we are set up 

with pricing to assist you with.

As for MI windows (the brand we have stocked and ordered for the last 6 years) all of their warranties 

still apply, though we are no longer able to order windows from them. 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience.
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